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2nd October 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
PARENTS EVENING OCTOBER 2020 
 
Next week we will be sending home Blue Report Cards.  The Report Cards outline important 
information about how your child has settled into their new class, their attitude towards learning, 
their personal and social development and how you can support them further at home.   
 
For children in Nursery and Reception – report cards will be sent home later in the week as some 
children have only just started with us.  
 
For children in Years 1-6 the Report Card will indicate your child’s current attainment following 
baseline testing in September. Due to time away from school, some children may not have 
performed as they previously have in these tests. Please do not overly worry about this. Analysis of 
these tests give teachers a clearer picture of any gaps in learning and inform their teaching.  We ask 
that you support school in helping your child to catch-up by following the advice given in these 
reports. 
 
If you wish to discuss the Report Card with your child’s class teacher please email 
bridgewater.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk and your child’s teacher will arrange a telephone 
consultation with you. 
 
Telephone appointments can also be made with our SENCO, Mr Doherty (covering Mrs Cope’s 
maternity leave) and our Learning Mentor, Miss Hopkins. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs E Henderson 
Headteacher 
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